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THE SACRAMENTAL LIFE OF OUR CHURCH 
THE SACRAMENT OF THE HOLY EUCHARIST 
THE HOLY SACRIFICE OF THE MASS 
Saturday: Vigil -  5:00 PM 
Sunday  Schedule: 8:00AM       10:00AM  

12 NOON      5:00 PM 
Weekdays: 
Monday through Saturday: 9:00 AM 
Holy Day: See Schedule in Bulletin 

COMMUNION TO THE SICK is taken by Extraordinary Ministers of 
the Eucharist on a regular basis to those confined to their 
homes. Please call the Parish Center. 

THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM is celebrated on most Sundays at 
1:30 PM (not during Lent). A family must be registered in the 
parish, attend the baptismal preparation class, and cooperate 
with the regulations established by the parish. Our baptismal 
class is temporarily on held  Please call the Parish Center to 
register any time during your pregnancy. 

THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION is celebrated on Saturday 
between 11:30 AM and 12:30 PM in the Chapel or by 
appointment. 

THE SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION is celebrated once a year, 
here at St. Augustine.  A candidate must successfully complete 
our Religious Education program. Adult Confirmation is held on 
Pentecost Sunday and any interested adults should contact the 
Parish Center. 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK is administered at home to any 
Catholic who is seriously ill. Please call the Parish Center. Any 
parishioner admitted to a local hospital should contact the 
Catholic Hospital Chaplain through the hospital. A family 
member should contact the parish when someone is admitted to 
the hospital. We will gladly pray for any members who are sick, 
whether at home or in the hospital, at our Sunday Masses; 
however, it is necessary for the family to “request” it. 

THE SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY is celebrated by the Pastor or 
one of our deacons. Weddings may be scheduled on Friday 
evening, Saturday, or Sunday afternoon. Only a ceremony is 
permitted on Sunday. The pastor will confirm the date so couples 
should contact the Parish Center at least ONE YEAR in advance. 
All the necessary information will be sent to you. The attendance 
at Pre-Cana or an Engaged Encounter Weekend is required. One 
must be a registered member of the parish.  

THE SACRAMENT OF HOLY ORDERS and RELIGIOUS LIFE: If you 
are considering serving God as a priest, deacon, or religious, you 
may contact your parish priest, deacon, or religious; or phone the 
Diocesan Office of Vocations at (732) 562-1990. 

THE DEVOTIONAL LIFE OF THE PARISH: 

The Liturgy of the Hours is prayed Monday through Saturday at 
8:45 AM prior to Mass. 

Eucharistic Adoration/Devotion is held Monday at 7:00 PM (not 
on national holidays or during the summer) 

Novena in honor of Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal is prayed 
on Saturday following the 9:00 AM Mass in the chapel. 

Devotion in honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus is prayed on the 
First Friday of the month following the 9:00 AM Mass. 

St. Elizabeth’s Guild Prays the Rosary after daily Mass. 

PARISH CENTER:  (732) 297-3000 
Monday—Friday 9 AM- 12 NOON & 1 PM-4 PM 
CATHOLIC SCHOOL: 297-6042 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 297-3011 
OUTREACH MINISTRY: 297-9713 
PARISH CENTER FAX: 940-1746 
SCHOOL FAX: 297-7062 
WEBSITE: http://www.staugustinenj.org 



PARISH STAFF 
Marc Kollar, Administrative Assistant 
Kate O’Donnell, School Assistant to Pastor 
Mary Ann Almestica, Bulletin Secretary 
Donna Canvin, Religious Education Secretary 
William R. Berg, Director of Music 
Daria Dragan, Leader of Song 
Bobby Beaton, Facility Manager 
Anthony Beaton, Asst. Facility Manager 
 

PASTORAL BOARD 
John Golubieski, Kathleen Lakarosky,  Trustees 
Barbara Corio, Christopher Costa, Peter Frein, Donald 
Joworisak, Marc Kollar, Melinda Lynch, Deacon Denis F. 
Mayer, KHS, Sister Ruthann McGoldrick, SCC, Edward 
Modzelewski, Jr., Deacon James Rivera, Peter Varisco, Sister 
Barbara Takacs, MPF 
 

SOCIAL MINISTRIES 
(Under the patronage of St. Vincent de Paul) 
Adventures in Reading 
 Lisa Jackson   692-0503 
Archivists/Historians 
 Marc Kollar   297-3000 
Bereavement Ministry 
 Deacon Jim Rivera  672-3636 
Elijah’s Promise Soup Kitchen 
 Barbara Corio   297-8287 
Fix-It-Up Ministry 
 John Burke   355-0562 
Food Pantry 
 Pat Lombardi         609-642-8437 
 Colleen Jackson         732-407-6408 
 Lisa Jackson   692-0503 
Food Pantry/New Brunswick  
 Walter Mulyk   309-2142 
Giving Tree/Giving Cross 
 Janine Rosamilia   991-5333 
Hands Across The Sea 
 Rita Taylor   247-8396 
Hospital Ministry 
 Barbara A. Corio   297-8287 
House of Hope—Prison Ministry 
 Paul Dwyer   794-3069 
Manna Ministry 
 Lisa Jackson   692-0503 
 Pat Lombardi         609-642-8437 
Mother’s Circle 
 Helen Rivera   422-1611 
Nursing Home/Hospital Ministry 
 Sister Ruthann McGoldrick, SCC 297-3000 
Outreach Ministry 
 Joseph Jackson   297-9713 
Parish  Breakfast Ministry 
 Tom DeLuca & John Burke  821-0412 
Parish Family Ministry 
 Denise Federico         917-846-4186 
Parish Prayer Link 

 Marc Kollar   297-3000 
Respect Life Ministry 
 Donna Canvin `         908 420-3760 
VITA Laura Riccardi   422-2232 
Sanctuary Guild 
 Janine Rosamilia   991-5333 
Welcoming Ministry 
 Rita Taylor    247-8396 
 
 

SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT MINISTRIES 
Family Life Ministry 
 Donna DiPane   422-1446 
 
LITURGICAL LIFE MINISTRIES 
Lectors 
 Denise Avrutik   422-6692 
Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist 
 John Taikina   421-5675 
Choir Director-(Adult/Young Adult/Youth/Children) 
 William Berg    297-3000 
Ushers 
 Joseph Buono   422-4899 
Altar Servers 
 John Michael Artuso, Scheduling 940-7314 
 Ava Krosnowski, Scheduling 821-8070 
 Angelina Romano, Accountability 798-6919 
 Dewnula Wijetunge  619-1016 
Sacristans 
 Lupe Limjuco, Barbara Corio, Ray Meyers 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
 Deacon Denis Mayer  297-3000 
 
 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
Athletic Association 
 Michel Powell, Director  297-6042 
Columbiettes Council #6345 
 Kathleen Pavalkis, President 821-0521 
Home School Association 
 Melinda Lynch, President        297-6042 
Knights of Columbus 
 Christopher Costa, Grand Knight 690-1881 
 
 

COMMUNITY GATHERINGS 
Alcoholics Anonymous (AA) meetings on Monday 
 Evenings at 8:00 PM in Fr. McGivney Hall 
 

MINISTRY TO OUR “LITTLE ONES!” 
CHILDREN’S MASS is celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the 
month at the 10 AM Mass (Oct. - May) 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION—All children in grades first through 
eighth must be registered in our Religious Education Program 
or be attending our School. Call: 732-297-3011.  



February 5th 2023 
Fifth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

SATURDAY  
5:00   PM Paul Doscher: req. The Family 
 
SUNDAY Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00   AM  James Livio: req. Daughter Nina 
10:00 AM  Michael Lombardi, Jr.  Req. Mary Ann 

Lombardi 
12 Noon Campisano Family: req. Joan 

Campisano 
5:00   PM Tony Miele: req. Mary Stanski 
 
MONDAY St. Paul Miki & Companions 
9:00   AM Living & Deceased Parishioners of St. 

A’s 
7:00   PM  Eucharistic Adoration 
 
TUESDAY  
9:00   AM Walter & Patricia Lynam: req. Fr. Bob 
 
WEDNESDAY St. Jerome & St. Josephine 

Bakhita (relic of St. Bakhita may be 
venerated after Mass) 

9:00   AM Michael McGoldrick: req. Sr. Ruthann 
McGoldrick 

THURSDAY   
9:00   AM Intentions of Michael & JP Hoffmann: 

req. Jojo Magat 
 
FRIDAY  St. Scholastica 
9:00   AM 16th Anniversary: req. Helen A. Qua 
 
SATURDAY  Our Lady of Lourdes 
9:00   AM Michael Vincent McGann: req. Theresa 

McGann 
5:00   PM Ray & Cookie Doscher: req. The 

Family 
 
SUNDAY Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00   AM  Living & Deceased Parishioners of St. 

A’s 
10:00 AM  Jose & Manuela Sanchez: req. 

Lawrence & Miriam Bruni 
12 Noon Innocent Victims of War: req Mary 

Stanski 
5:00   PM John J. Christian: req. The Christian 

Family 

“Let your light shine before others, 
that they may see your good works 
and give glory to your Father who is 
in heaven.”   
   Matthew 5:16 

The generosity of being a good steward of your gifts 
has a positive effect on people and it is contagious!  
Good works encourages more good works.  
Generosity is a by-product of a grateful lifestyle.  
The more we recognize God’s gifts, the more we 
want to share them.  Good stewards recognize that 
God is working through them and they don’t put 
themselves above the people they have been called 
to help. 
January 29th    $20,073.00 

MEDITATION FOR  

February 5, 2023 

Your light must shine before others 

In both the old and New Testaments, 
the secret to knowing the love  of 
God is revealed: Share and love as 
God loves.  God wants everyone to 

know the pace and joy we experience because he 
loves us and lights our way.  He didn’t give us his 
love  to keep; we must share  it with others.  The 
mystery is, the more we share his love and light, the 
more we know how loved we are. 

In the first reading, Isaiah tells the Israelites that 
their light shall break forth like the dawn when they 
remove oppression, lies, and malicious speech from 
their midst and care for the hungry, the naked, and 
the homeless.  In his Letter to the Corinthians, Saint 
Paul says he relies on the power of God to announce 
the mystery of Christ crucified.  In the Gospel, Jesus 
tells his disciples that they are the salt of the earth 
and the  light of the world.  They must shine before 
others; their good deeds will glorify God. 

SPIRITUAL REMEMBRANCE 
FOR WEEK OF  

                    February 5th, 2023 
 

TABERNACLE CANDLE 
In Memory of Paul Doscher 

              Donated by Dutch, Renee & Family 



  

 

PARISH WOMEN’S RETREAT 
 
Need a break from the world?  Looking for 
some way to enhance your Lenten experience?  
Try the Parish Women’s Retreat, a GREAT way 
to begin Lent! An opportunity to take some time 
away from your daily routine and renew your 
spirit in tranquil surroundings.  
The annual Women’s Retreat, held at Sacred 
Heart Spirituality Center, run by the Salesian 
Sisters in Newton, NJ, will be held on 
February 24, 25 and 26, the first weekend in 
Lent.   
Fr. Tom Lanza, a vocation from St. A’s, will 
be the Retreat Master.   The theme Father will 
guide us through is “Contemplative Prayer, 
Finding Peace in the Desert”.  
The retreat is open to parish women; non-
parishioner women are accommodated if space 
allows. Cost for the weekend is $215 which 
includes 5 meals, and 2 nights lodging.  
For information or to reserve your place, please 
call or email Barbara Corio at 732-297-8287 or 
barbaracorio@gmail.com.  
Registration for the retreat is now open. 
Payment in full upon registration is preferred; 
a $50 minimum deposit is required to reserve 
your place.  Full payment must be received no 
later than February 20, 2023.  Checks are 
made payable to St. Augustine’s Church, with 
a note on the Memo line “Women’s Retreat”. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

2023 Cornerstone Men’s Retreat Friday, March 
24th through Saturday, March 25th 

 
Cornerstone is a 26 hour retreat held at St. 
Augustine School that brings men of the Parish 
together. 
 

An Open Letter to the Men of  
St. Augustine: 

It is that time of year again and if you attend 
Mass at St. Augustine of Canterbury you’ll be 
hearing (and seeing) a lot about the annual 
Cornerstone Men’s Retreat. 
 
Don’t get the wrong idea. At Cornerstone, you 
won’t find a bunch of Holy Rollers on their 
knees or standing up in front of you trying to 
convert you to something. It is, in fact, more 
like one of those groups from your youth that 
you immediately felt a part of and remember 
fondly. More than 200 guys from age 18 to 98 
have experienced Cornerstone at St. A’s over 
the last 15 years. For most, it was a one-time 
thing. Others, like myself, have been involved 
on and off, as life permits, since they first 
attended. But everyone, to the man, has found a 
lasting connection. For some, it is more private 
and simply lives on deep within their heart. For 
others, it means being able to come to Mass 
on Sunday, looking across the congregation, 
and seeing 20  to  30  faces  that  they 
recognize and now know and relate to on 
some level. Still others have the first group of 
“best friends” they’ve had since they were 12 
years old. 
 
Life is hard. The world is becoming noisier 
and noisier every day. Cornerstone is easy and 
turns the noise down for just 26 hours. 
A Cornerstone Brother  
 
For more information, please contact: 
Alfred Low-Beer at 732-266-3241 

TAX INFORMATION 

 

The 2022 Contribution Statements have 
mailed out last week.  If the statements  
show any discrepancies, please call the 
Parish Center to discuss and if necessary we 
will adjust them. 



THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR 
Monday, February 6th  
 2:00   PM  Babysitting Class/Training 
CPR/First Aid 
 3:15   PM  Daisy Troop Meetings  
 7:00   PM  Eucharistic Adoration  
 8:00   PM  A.A. Meetings  
 
Tuesday, February 7th 
 4:00   PM  Children’s Vocal Choir 
 5:00   PM  Youth Bell Choir 
 7:00   PM  K/C Meeting 
 
Wednesday, February 8th 
 2:15   PM  CPR Training 
 6:00   PM  Religious Education Classes 
 6:30   PM  Bell Choir Rehearsal 
 7:15   PM  B.O.T.W. 
 7:45   PM  Parish Choir Rehearsal 
 
Thursday, February 9th 
 7:00   PM  Columbiettes General Meeting 
 
Friday, February 10th  
 6:00   PM  Mother/Daughter Event 
 
Saturday, February 11th  
 11:30 AM  Confessions 
 
Sunday, February 12th 
 8:00   AM  RCIA 
 7:00   PM  Cornerstone Meeting 

2023 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 
Renewed and Sent on Mission by the 

Eucharist 
 

Inflation is just one factor bringing more people 
to our doors, especially struggling, working 
parents and seniors on a fixed income.  With 
your help, Catholic Charities distributed over 
193,000 pounds of food last year and gave 
$600,000 in rental assistance.  Others are being 
helped with transitional housing affordable 
childcare or counseling services. 

Dedicated to upholding the fundamental 
Catholic Social Teaching principle that all 
human beings, created in the image and likeness 
of God, have by their very existence  inherent 
worth, Catholic Charities makes it a priority to 
treat every person who comes to its doors with 
dignity and respect.  Thanks to your gift to the  
Bishop’s Annual Appeal, Catholic Charities 
continues to be an effective witness of Christ’s 
love in the world. 

 

REST IN PEACE 
 

P l e a s e  r e m e m b e r  t h e 
following parishioners who 
have died in your prayers, and 

for the families who mourn their loss. 
 

Joan Frances Crowley 
Mother of James Crowley 

100 Prato Place 
Georgetown, Texas 78628 

 
Joanne Lenzi 

Sister of Tom Lombardi 
603A Old Nassau Road 

Monroe, NJ 08831 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA STATUE 
 
This week the Fatima statue will be in 
the home of Nancy Rubin.  Please 
return the statue of Our Lady to the 
Church, by Saturday, February 11th, 
2023.   

Thank you for taking Our Lady on a journey 
through our parish. 



BASILICA OF THE SACRED HEART 

NEWARK, NEW JERSEY\ 

 

In honor of the Feast of Saint Lucy Filippini and  

Anniversary of Father Bob’s Priestly Ordination 

There will be a 10:00 am Mass at the Basilica 

On  May 12th, 2023 

The 5th through thru the 8th Graders from St. Augustine’s will be attending the Mass.. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND!!! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Just give me an hour and I will give you a whole new life!” 

Jesus to Peter from the movie, “Son of God” 

Lenten Eucharistic Adoration 

Mondays—7 p.m. 

 

 

February 27  Very Reverend Jonathan Toborowsky 

    Vicar General 

March 6   Most Reverend Arthur Seratelli 

    Bishop Emeritus of Paterson 

March 13   Father John Gabriel 

March 20   Father Thomas Serafin 



INTENTIONS OF OUR HOLY 
FATHER FOR FEBRUARY 

We are invited to unite with our Holy 
Father, Pope Francis, for this universal 
intention during the month of February. 

Pope Intentions: For parishes.  We pray that 
parishes, placing communion at the center, may 
increasingly become communities of faith, unity 
and welcome towards those in need. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

February 6 to February 12 

Monday: Gn 1:1-19; Mk 6:53-56 

Tuesday: Gn 1:20 — 2:4a; Mk 7:1-13 

Wednesday: Gn 2:4b-9, 15-17; Mk 7:14-23 

Thursday: Gn 2:18-25; Mk 7:24-30 

Friday: Gn 3:1-8; Mk 7:31-37 

Saturday: Gn 3:9-24; Mk 8:1-10 

Sunday: Sir 15:15-20; 1 Cor 2:6-10; Mt 5:17-37  

YOUR COMPANION FOR LENT 
The Little Black Book 

Six-minute meditations on the 
Weekday Gospels assigned for Masses 

The weekend of February 11/12, copies of the Little 
Black Book will be available in the Gathering Area 
after all the Masses.  We have ordered 800, but they 
go fast!  These wonderful little books will be a 
cherished companion throughout the Lenten season.  
It includes a fascinating seasonal fact and a brief 
Scripture reflection (6 minutes total) for each day 
from February 19th to April 9th, Easter Sunday.  
What a wonderful way to prepare for and celebrate 
the Lenten season!  We have used these books for 
years and everyone loves them.  A $1.00 donation is 
required for each book to defray the cost. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stations of the Cross 

Here is the suggested schedule for children in 
our School and Religious Education program 
to attend.  If you have children in different 
grades you can choose one Friday in Lent and 
attend all together as a family.  The children 
are to sit with their families.  Stations of the 
Cross are held on Friday at 7:00pm: 

 

Friday, February 24 7th /8th Grades 

Friday, March 3  3rd Grade 

Friday, March 10  4th Grade 

Friday, March 17  5th Grade 

Friday, March 24  6th Grade 

Friday, March 31  1st Grade/2nd Grade 

Friday, April 7  GOOD FRIDAY -  

   No Stations of the Cross 

“LITURGY OF THE LORD’S PASSION” at 
3:00pm 

ARE YOU A REGISTERED PARISHIONER? 

If you recently moved into the area and have not yet 
registered in the parish, we encourage you to become a 
registered member.  Ask an usher for a registration 
packet after Mass or stop by or call the Parish Office to 
obtain one.   

Once registered, you will receive quarterly mailing of 
parish offertory envelopes.  The use of an Offertory 
envelope helps us to track Mass attendance which affects 
your status as an active or inactive parishioner.  Mass 
attendance, not the content of the offertory envelope, is 
reviewed twice a year and a letter is sent to those who 
have not used their envelopes in that specified time 
period. 

Be advised, once an individual reaches the age of 18 
(even if still living in the Family home), they are 
considered to be an adult and need to register in the 
parish as such. 

Thank you for being alert to this important matter. 



KEEP IN TOUCH WITH YOUR PARISH 
OFFICE 
 
Are you new to the area? Are you a registered 
member of the parish??  Are you moving??? 
 
If you have recently moved into the area and 
have not yet registered in the parish,  we 
encourage you to become a registered member.  
You may do so in a variety of ways:  you can 
ask an usher for a registration packet after Mass; 
by stopping by or calling the Parish Office to 
obtain a registration packet.  Once registered,  
you will receive quarterly mailing of parish 
offertory envelopes. 
 
The use of an Offertory envelope helps us to 
track Mass attendance which affects your status 
as an active or inactive parishioner.  Mass 
attendance, not the content of the offertory 
envelope,  is reviewed twice a year and a letter  
is  sent to those who have not used their 
envelopes in a specified time period. 
 
It is necessary to be an ACTIVE, 
REGISTERED member of the parish in order 
to obtain Sponsor Letters which are needed to 
act as Godparents for Baptism or Sponsors for 
Confirmation.  Sponsor letters cannot be given 
to those considered inactive (or not registered).  
We also ask that anyone seeking to be married 
in our church or to baptize a child be registered 
in the parish. 
 
If you are moving out of the parish, please 
contact the office around the time of your move 
so we may change our records accordingly and 
avoid sending you envelopes you don’t need. 
 
Any questions, please call the Parish Office, 
732-297-3000. 

 

BOTW 
Wednesdays 

7:15-8:15 PM in the school cafeteria. 
 

The readings we hear at Mass each week are 
not just stories of long ago.  The Word of God 
is alive and speaks to us today, giving wisdom 
and guidance for our daily lives and 
relationships. 
Come and spend an hour with the Scriptures 
and let God speak to you in a personal way. 
 
We meet each week, but their is no binding 
commitment. 
You come when you are able. 
No previous knowledge of the Bible is 
necessary. 
We will provide materials for you. 
Those who attend consider it the highlight of 
their week! 
Please come and join us! 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN 
BECOMING CATHOLIC?   … OR 
… perhaps you are a baptized 
Catholic, but have not completed the 
S a c r a m e n t s  o f  I n i t i a t i o n 
(Confirmation and Eucharist).  The 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is 
just for you!  Gather with others who desire to 
know the Lord Jesus Christ in the truth of the 
Catholic Faith, as we undergo catechesis, reflect 
on the scriptures, and contemplate our call to 
faith in Christ in preparation for Baptism and/or 
reception and completion of the Sacraments of 
Initiation.  Meetings are held on Sundays at 
8:15 am in Father McGivney Hall (followed by 
10AM Mass).  If you are interested in getting 
connected, please call the Parish Center at  
732-297-3000.     
    Deacon Denis 



 

 

THIS SENIOR CLUB MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
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